
Dear Dion,

 

A heartfelt thank you to you, Niel, Mario and his team for the hassle free and professional building 
project we undertook with Westacre over the past 12 months.

 

From our initial engagements in the Manor House and weekly site meetings, through every 
challenge during the project, and finally to the site handover and finalisation of all certification – 
all were handled with absolute professionalism and care, and many times, with a healthy sense 
of humour which we really enjoyed. When asked by our friends whether we “survived” a building 
project still being on good terms with the contractor, our answer is always the same. Not only did 
we survive, we thrived.

 

We really appreciated the consultative way in which the project was approached, and the 
excellent communication from Niel during every step of the process. Another key, and surprising 
element of your service, was the constant advice and assistance with finding the best suppliers 
for all of the constantly changing requirements of the project. Not only was the workmanship of 
every element of the project outstanding, but the integrity of the pricing, and subsequent sub-
contractor appointment process, was transparent and open.

 

We would HIGHLY recommend your business to anyone looking for an outstanding and 
professional building contractor service – you certainly set the bar very high.

 

Well done and thank you all!

 

Sincerely,

Guyck and Lucy van Heerden



